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Mr. Greg Wright
General Manager
Camden Council
PO Box 183
CAMDEN NSW 2570

Attention: Mary−Anne Madden

10/21656

Dear Mr. Wright

Subject: Extension of time − Planning Proposal for Former Bus Depot, Camden South

I refer to Council's email message dated 22 October 2010 which requests that a further 6
months be approved to finalise a Planning Proposal for the former bus depot located at 5−13
Iron Bark Avenue, Camden South.

I am writing to notify you that, as a delegate of the Minister for Planning, I have determined
under section 56(7) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, that the date
to finalise the Planning Proposal, as specified in condition 4 of the Gateway Determination
dated 21 June 2010, be extended by 6 months. The Planning Proposal should now be
finalised by 28 June 2011.

Council's request for the Department to draft and finalise the draft LEP should be made 6
weeks prior to the projected publication date, that is by mid May 2011.

Should you have any queries in regard to this matter, please contact Cho Cho Myint of the
Sydney West Regional Office on (02) 9873 8583.

Yours sincerely

©
Tom Gellibrand
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